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OF THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES ON 
THE RECENT EVENTS IN THE REPUBLIC OF NICARAGUA
On the occasion of the visit of the Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Nicaragua, His Excellency Norman Caldera, the Permanent Council was informed of the developments in the Republic of Nicaragua and expressed its concern over actions that seriously compromise the democratic order in that country, according to the Charter of the Organization of American States and the Inter-American Democratic Charter.
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The stability of the democratic system, within the framework of these instruments, is a matter of permanent concern for the member states of the OAS and, for that reason, the Council considers it advisable to act to preserve the development of the democratic political institutional process or the legitimate exercise of power, the rule of law, and the separation and independence of the branches of government.

Consequently, the Chair reiterates that the Council maintains direct and permanent monitoring of the course of events in Nicaragua, in light of the Inter-American Democratic Charter, and that next week it will receive a report from the Secretary General’s Special Envoy, Ambassador Dante Caputo.
The Chair wishes to express his profound concern at the institutional and political risk that would be attached to the unconstitutional interruption of the constitutional term of the President of the Republic of Nicaragua. The Chair expresses that extremely serious issues, such as corruption, should not be addressed from a partisan political standpoint.  .
For these reasons, the Chair of the Council urges all parties involved, in the most vigorous terms and in keeping with the Declaration of Support to Nicaragua adopted at the recent General Assembly of the OAS, held in Fort Lauderdale, to try and establish, without delay, mechanisms for dialogue and negotiation, free from pressure and threats, to restore political and institutional equilibrium.
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